June 15, 2010

OPEN LETTER TO GERIATRICS DOCTORS AND ELDER CARE PROFESSIONALS
Re:  Mama Moves In and ResearchPro CD—new tools for the elder care professional
Dear Geriatrics Doctors and Elder Care Professionals:
When I read the words of many of you as posted at the American Society of Geriatrics website, I knew from the expressions that geriatrics doctors and elder care professionals are very special people.  With great appreciation and respect I ask for your help.
Briefly, my mom was 84 years old and in need of eldercare when I moved her in to live with my wife and me for the last 5 ½ years or her life. Our doctors did all they could, but there was much for us as in-home caregivers to do, too, 24/7.

I was a rank novice, and the learning curve was steep for at least the first three years.  We made it, but without a book about in-home elder care and online research tools for information and products it was challenging to say the least.
  
Knowing how many families will have a similar experience to ours, I resolved to assemble an in-home elder care book with research tools that could help prepare and assist families with their in-home eldercare for their aging family members.  And I realized that with the same effort the time demands on geriatrics professionals could be relieved as and when appropriate. I wrote the book and assembled the databases for release in March/April, 2010.
The book and research tools can offer some relief to elder care professional from the constant demand from in-home care givers for needs that might be more efficiently served by Mama Moves In and the online research tools.  The research databases are online, real-time and always-current for both information and products for the care givers and their loved ones to use at any time, day or night.  (You may visit our new website at:  www.mamamovesin.com for more information.)  
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Recent studies reveal there are too few geriatric doctors to carry the coming load, and the challenge is immediate and pressing.  What can we do to help both the geriatrics professionals and the in-home elder care providers?

I suggest any or all of the following:

· You can make available the Mama Moves In postcards (samples furnished on request),
· Endorse Mama Moves In and the ResearchPro CD,

· Distribute Mama Moves In postcards to your clients/families,

· Link your website to www.MamaMovesIn.com with a referral,

· Invite me to speak at one of your geriatrics meetings or conferences, and

· Use word of mouth to spread the word.
As a geriatrics and elder care professional, you can use Mama Moves In and the ResearchPro CD as a strategic and tactical resource for yourself and your clients/families.  The book along with quick and easy access to both information and products saves both the eldercare professional and the patient/family time and effort when appropriate.  It’s a win-win for both although I think it will take more than a referral to reach all of those in need.
Whether it is preparing a letter for your patients, or internet linking or anything else you think appropriate, with your direction I will do all of the work.  Please let me help.  

Thanking you for the work you do in your geriatrics and elder care practice, I am

Respectfully yours,

Thomas A. Dyke

TAD/td

